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NOTICE  
 

July 9, 2024 
 
The Village Public Works staff will be temporarily shutting off water 
mains over the course of the following days: 
 

Wednesday, July 10th – Friday, July 19th, not including weekends 
 

Between the hours of 9 am and 2 pm 

 
 
Different areas of the community will be affected at various times.  
We expect the shut offs to be in place for less than one hour at any 
given time.   
 
The purpose of the temporary shut offs is to isolate and identify 
water valves to update municipal records and be able to conduct 
efficient repairs. 
 
Please contact the Village Office for any questions or concerns. 
 
250-358-2472 
 
 

 
 

Elsie Lemke 
Interim Chief Administrative Officer 
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